
 

 

AAC Board of Directors – Meeting Highlights (unofficial) 
 

 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, February 21, 2019. 
 
 

1. 2019-2020 National Team 
▪ The 2019-2020 National Team selection criteria was updated and approved. 

 
2. AAC National Championship 3 Dog Team Event 

▪  Rules revised to permit the three dogs on each team to be from any Region 
and not limited to their region of residence. 

 
3. All Level Judges Clinic will be hosted by CODAC on October 11-13, 2019 in 

Kelowna BC.  Application closing date:  August 4, 2019. 
 
4. Rule Changes or Clarifications 

▪ Clarifications on master weave pole performance 
 

5. The AAC would like to extend a thank you to retiring judges Stephen Dahr and 
Sarah Mairs for their contribution to the AAC for many years. 

 
6. The AAC would like to extend Bernadette van Klaveren a thank you for many   

years of contribution to the AAC as a Facilitator, Course Approver and Judge. 
  
7. Canadian Blood Services  
 With several members of the agility community are suffering serious illnesses 

that require blood, or stemcell and bone marrow donations to assist them.  If you 
would like to assist through donations please contact your nearest donor clinics.  
▪ https://blood.ca/en/blood/am-i-eligible 
▪ https://blood.ca/en/stem-cells/donating-stem-cells/donation-process 

 

 
8.  2019 National Championship logo approved. 
 
9. AAC Judges Facebook Forum will be re-setup and invitations sent to AAC Judges 

within the next several weeks. 
 

 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 21, 2019. 
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